
RCW 70.10.040  Application for federal or state funds for 
construction of facility as part of or separate from health center—
Processing and approval by administering agencies—Decision on use as 
part of comprehensive health center.  Any application for federal or 
state funds to be used for construction of the community health, 
mental health, or developmental disabilities facility, which will be 
part of the comprehensive community health center as defined in RCW 
70.10.020, shall be separately processed and approved by the state 
agency which has been designated to administer the particular federal 
or state program involved. Any application for federal or state funds 
for a construction project to establish a community health, mental 
health, or developmental disabilities facility not part of a 
comprehensive health center shall be processed by the state agency 
which is designated to administer the particular federal or state 
program involved. This agency shall also forward a copy of the 
application to the other agency or agencies designated to administer 
the program or programs providing funds for construction of the 
facilities which make up a comprehensive health center. The agency or 
agencies receiving this copy of the application shall have a period of 
time not to exceed sixty days in which to file a statement with the 
agency to which the application has been submitted and to any 
statutory advisory council or committee which has been designated to 
advise the administering agency with regard to the program, stating 
that the proposed facility should or should not be part of a 
comprehensive health center.  [1977 ex.s. c 80 § 38; 1967 ex.s. c 4 § 
4.]

Purpose—Intent—Severability—1977 ex.s. c 80: See notes 
following RCW 4.16.190.
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